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Giving has been strong. Aaron will continue to provide financial report 

summaries to the council and the council may ask for detailed reports at 

any time. A motion was passed to move some estate annuity this year 

(8500) to the Lay Ministry Fund to continue funding ministry education.  

The council approved a cap the cost for the ALTA survey to be $25,000 

with the provision if more is needed then council will revisit it. A capital 

campaign committee is being formed with three members so far.  

 

Updated policies and information were discussed. A motion was approved 

to approve Pastor Monica's funeral policy, which will be available on our 

website. Council approved constitutional revisions that reflect the ELCA’s 

mandated revisions and revisions regarding voting for nonmembers on 

committees. These will be sent to the congregation with two weeks' notice 

before the congregational meeting for approval. Vicar Andy wrote a report 

that will be available on our website. It will help in the search for a campus 

minister and in the continued renewal and running of The Well. Council 

Point Person duties have been revised and shared with council members.  

 

This summer, we will have two visiting groups: Bike the US for MS and 

Trinity Lutheran Church. 

 


